
 

 
 

 

23 July 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Year 10 Information Evening - 10th September 2025 

On 10 September 2025 we will be holding an information evening in school from 6.00pm - 7.00pm in the 

Theatre.  We will discuss the support on offer for your child as they start Year 10 and how you can support 

them as they adjust to GCSE study. 

Advice will be provided on the following topics: 

• Key information and school expectations 

• Personal development and support 

• Careers and work experience.  Work experience week is the 29th June-3rd July 2026.  

 

We would recommend that students start to secure work experience placements as soon as possible. 

There will be an opportunity for questions after the presentation. 

Yours sincerely, 

    

David Duncker-Brown     Mark Sellers 

Head of Upper School     Head of Year 10 

Dduncker-brown@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk  msellers@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk 
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